
Parents and Families,  

Thank you for a great first two days back for many of our students. It was wonderful to see their faces 

and feel their excitement as they returned to the building. A few reminders:  

- All families are asked to continue to conduct your Home Health Screening daily. If a child has 

symptoms or does not feel well please keep them home. They are always welcome to join in 

virtually on these days. Please communicate with the classroom teacher.  

 

- Please continue to utilize the multiple entrance and exits for arrival/dismissal. It worked very 

well today keeping the children and families spread out for social distancing. K and 1st grade 

students, along with older siblings, will enter through the back of the building. Parents please 

park in the WHRO lot. 2nd Graders through 5th grade will enter the front of the school.  

 

- We are expecting rain over the next several days. Please make sure children are dressed 

appropriately for walking to school or across the field for our Kindergarten and 1st grade.  

 

- Thursday, March 18th is an Early Release Day, per the Norfolk Public Schools calendar. We will 

begin dismissal at 1:35 p.m. Students will be served breakfast and lunch.  

 

- We will celebrate school spirit day each Tuesday and Friday. Feel free to wear school shirts or 

school colors at home or in person.  

 

- There is more detailed information as it relates to our Larchmont Reopening Plan on the LES 

website and on earlier Dojo messages.  

 

We look forward to greeting our House B students at Larchmont on Thursday. Again, thank you for your 

continued support of Larchmont, where #leopardssticktogether.  

 


